
NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

 Final Update - July 2021
The Seend Parish Neighbourhood Plan is no longer a Draft, thanks to all of you who voted ‘yes’. The Plan is now ‘made’, which indicates it has statutory status.
THANK YOU ALL 421 SEEND PARISH RESIDENTS WHO VOTED YES ON 6TH MAY 2021 
Information on the our Neighbourhood Plan can be viewed via Wiltshire Council website, where the full results have been posted:

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/planning-neighbourhood-latest-news
Please continue to stay safe, sensible and sane. Covid-19 is still not quite over….
                            Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 


